
 

July 28, 2014,   

NWT URANIUM ANNOUNCES RESULTS OF ITS ANNUAL AND SPECIAL 
SHAREHOLDER MEETING 

TORONTO, ONTARIO- NWT Uranium Corp. (The "Corporation") (TSX VENTURE: NWT) 
(FRANKFURT: NMV) is pleased to announce that all matters were passed by shareholders at its annual and 
special shareholders meeting held on July 24, 2014 (the "Meeting"). The Corporation would also like to 
congratulate Messieurs Zorbas, Tsubouchi, Kloepper and Appleby for their appointment to the Corporation's 
board of directors. 

The Corporation would like to correct its disclosure regarding Mr. Tsubouchi in its information circular dated 
June 16, 2014. It was incorrectly stated that Mr. Tsubouchi was a partner with Fogler Rubinoff, LLP. Mr. 
Tsubouchi ceased being a partner with Fogler Rubinoff LLP in early 2014.  

The Corporation would like to thank the shareholders that voted their shares at the Meeting. 

Contact Information 

Shickey@nwturanium.com 416-504-3978 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


